
Consider approval of
Uniform and Dust Mop Service

1. Background 
SWISD has a current contract for Uniform and Dust Mop services expiring on August 
31, 2025.  UniFirst Corporation has been our service provider for the past 8 years.  
They have met the needs of the district for this service.
    

2. Process
SWISD staff researched and found that UniFirst Corporation is an approved vendor 
on Buyboard for Uniform and Dust Mop service.  UniFirst Corporation will be 
procured through the Buyboard purchasing cooperative.

3. Recommendation
It is recommended the Board approve UniFirst Corporation for the Uniform and Dust 
Mop contract from September 1, 2025 through August 31, 2026 for a fee of $320,000.

4. Fiscal Impact
The estimated total cost to the District will be $320,000.  This contract will be funded 
by budgeted funds.

5. Required
Board action.  


